
Almond Twentieth Century Club Library 

Board Meeting Minutes – January 6, 2022 

In attendance:  Elva Owlett – Library Board President, Eric Ewald – Library Board Vice President, 
Julie Phillips – Library Board Trustee, Mary Jo Murray – Library Director, Valerie Ewald – 
Bookkeeper, Rhiley Langworthy – Bookkeeper, Susan Steere – Library Club representative 

Absent:  Linda Staiger – Library Board Trustee 

Meeting called to order at 6:44 p.m. 

November meeting minutes (regular and executive sessions) were approved as written – Julie 

made motion, Eric seconded. 

Director’s report – see attached document for statistics. 
- Stats have decreased a bit due to holidays.
- Connor is working on weeding Non-Fiction.  Has volunteered 275 hours to date.  Gift card of
$100 was given as a thank you.
- Elevator has not been working properly.  Technician has been called and is scheduled to come
tomorrow.
- County will be delivering masks and home test kits to area libraries as part of a NYS program to
mitigate the spread of COVID-19.  Almond has agreed to be a distribution site as a service to the
community.  Information is being posted on Facebook and website.
- Mary Jo has interviewed 2 candidates for the Library Assistant position.  She has attempted to
contact 2 additional candidates but they did not return calls.  She would like to offer the
position to Connor Dirlam as she feels he is the best candidate.
The Board voted to offer the position of Library Assistant to Connor Dirlam, start date to be
1/18/22.  - Eric motioned, Julie seconded, Linda joined by phone and voted - passed
unanimously.
Director’s report was accepted – Julie made motion, Eric seconded.

-   

Bookkeeper’s report – see attached document for details 

- Rhiley has started taking over duties as of 1/05/22.  Will be responsible for reports, 
general entries, email to start.

Bookkeeper’s report was accepted – Eric motioned, Julie seconded.

Club report-

- Elva, Susan, and Linda spent the day working on cleaning up to prepare for contractor. 
Kathy Costello came the following weekend to finish.

- Club members worked together to get the word out regarding the sale of the sinks 
and stove.



- No meetings are currently scheduled.
- Susan is working on updating the constitution.
- Susan will write an article for the Alfred Sun with news of our new employees and

kitchen construction update.

Club report was accepted – Eric motioned, Julie approved. 

Old Business 
- Kitchen remodel work has begun and is moving right along.  Eric has asked the 

contractor to submit a bid for replacing front doors to include in a future project. 
The current doors do not hold in heat and should be replaced with steel insulated 
doors with similar look.

- Final check for previous construction project has not been received to date.
- Due to the chaos surrounding the sale of the sinks/stove, Eric recommended that 

we begin advertising the radiators that will be removed as part of our next 
construction project now.

- Bookshelves have been installed and grant paperwork has been finalized and 
submitted. 

New Business 

- Elva will be working with Box of Books counterpart to submit letter to the School
Board in regard to tax allotment request to be placed on May ballot.  We will ask for
$89,193.00

- There was no other new business remaining.

-

Next meeting – January 27, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned 7:51 p.m. – Eric motioned, Julie seconded. 








